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February 5, 

Dear Tim Gum: 

As we discussed during our meeting I am trying very hard to return all non-compliance 
wells back to production. I will do this one well a month until all wells are back into 
production. I have some wells that are to deep for me to pull myself and, I am waiting 
for a pulling unit to do those. As soon as I get one I will do them, but still I will only be 
able to do one a month. 

I am going to try and proceed in this order, 

30-005-62761 Valley B St. #001 
30-005-62250 Yates Brown St. #001 
30-015-00235 Williams #002 
30-015-00318 Williams #003 
30-015-00236 Williams #004 
30-015-00237 Williams #005 
30-015-00238 Williams #006 
30-015-00243 Kindle #002 
30-015-06102 Piatt #001 
30-015-00247 Piatt #002 

I know this is not all of the wells, but as I get these done I will proceed on down your list 
until all are completed. As I said, this is the order I am going to try to stay with the best I 
can. 

Louis Fulton 
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